
Greetings Mustang Families,

My name is Alrick Douglas, and I am honored and humbled to introduce myself as the Dean of 

Students at Memorial Middle School. I want to express my gratitude to the administration and the 
Woodland Park Board of Education for entrusting me with this new position as the district continues 
to enhance a learning environment based on trust, respect, responsibility, fairness, care, and 
citizenship. Together this school year, let's ensure our students receive a world-class education in a 
secure and supportive setting. While my academic and professional background has prepared me 
for this role, your input is invaluable. Your perspectives, along with those of your child, will play a 
crucial role in shaping school-wide programs that promote their social and emotional development.

In my previous positions as an elementary and, most recently, a high school counselor, I have 
witnessed the remarkable transformation students undergo in a learning environment that 
emphasizes clear boundaries and strongly supports their creativity and individuality. Working as an 
Applied Behavior Analysis Therapist provided me with valuable insights into the challenges faced by 
children and families dealing with Autism Spectrum Disorder. While the role of Dean of Students 
emphasizes discipline, my extensive training in restorative practices and the nurtured heart 

approach will enable me to involve your child in a learning journey that informs, uplifts, and 
empowers them to excel as responsible citizens. These values guide both my personal and 
professional interactions.

My wife and I are blessed with two lovely daughters, Aryana and Maigan. Through fatherhood, I 
have learned the significance of the parent-child bond and the joy of being present for their growth 
and evolving needs. When not writing, I prioritize self-care by indulging in long walks, music, and 
hunting for great vacation deals.

I am excited to meet everyone at any upcoming school event. Please feel free to reach out via call, 
email, or schedule a visit. Your support is essential for the success of the programs aimed at 
nurturing your child's development here at Memorial Middle School.

With Mustang Pride,

Mr. Alrick Douglas




